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10th September 2018  

 

Y6 Secondary School Information  

 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

A reminder the deadline to apply for Year 7 places for September 2019 is 31st October 2018.  

The Camden Secondary Admissions guide is available as a link on our website in the ‘admissions’ 

section. Also on the website is a link to when schools are hosting their open days and evenings. 

 

Camden school places are popular so please make sure your application is completed properly and 

on time. If you have any questions, please come and speak to me or contact the Council’s 

Admissions Team by emailing admissions@camden.gov.uk.  You can also call them on 020 7974 

1625 or visit our website at camden.gov.uk/admissions. If you do not live in the borough but 

would like your child to attend a Camden school, please contact your home local authority’s 

admissions team.  

 
We are confident that whichever Camden secondary school you decide is best for your child you 

will be delighted with the progress they make, the opportunities they enjoy, the quality of 

education they receive and the successes they achieve. 

 

To support you there are a number of events coming up: 

 

Moving On 

There is a Moving On to Secondary School event at Haverstock School on Thursday 20th September 

from 4:00 to 6:30pm. Note: this event is for adults rather than children and children attending are 

your sole responsibility.   You can register for this event at www.eventbrite.co.uk  

 

Meet The Parents Event 

This is an event for parents and carers to hear about Camden Secondary Schools from existing 

pupils. There will be a meeting at Primrose Hill on Thursday 27th September at 3:45 in the middle hall. 

 

If you have any questions about the process, please come and speak to me. 

 

Regards 
 

 
 

Robin Warren 

Head Teacher 
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